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SALEM SCHOOL SYSTEM 
Salem, Connecticut 

 
 
COMMUNITY RELATIONS 
 
LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES POLICY
 
Because of the many support services which local law enforcement agencies provide to schools, 
staff and students, the Board of Education shall maintain close relationships with those agencies 
consistent with protecting the legal rights of staff and students. 
 
The Superintendent shall establish lines of communication with local law enforcement agencies 
for the security of school facilities, safety of students and staff, and for better education of 
students concerning law enforcement agencies. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Policy Adopted:  June 14, 1994 
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